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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 05/02/18 

 

Reception Class             97%  

Year 1               98.89%  

Year 2               94% 

Year 3    96% 

Year 4               98.67% 

Year 5    99% 

Year 6    96.9 % 

 

Congratulations to Year 5 for the best attendance! 

 

YEAR 5 SWIMMING LESSONS 

Weekly from Thursday 22nd February 

 

Please ensure that your child’s Parent/Carer Consent 

Form is completed and returned to school. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thursday 1st March  

 

To celebrate World Book Day we will be holding a 

fantastic day of activities and events.  Children can 

come to school dressed as their favourite book 

character (no football kits please).  Each class during 

the day will be working on a chosen book.  

 

Please can you ensure your child has suitable shoes 

and a coat for play-time. 

 

SPRING TERM 2 – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Friday 23rd February 9.00am Mass for Lent 

 

Tuesday 27th February 2.30pm Class Mass Year 6 

 

Thursday 1st March World Book Day 

 

Tuesday 6th March 2.30pm Class Mass Year 5 

 

Tuesday 6th March School Disco 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Reception Class through to Year 6 

 

Wednesday 7th March 3.00pm Lent Liturgy Year 3 

 

Tuesday 13th March 2.30pm Class Mass Year 3 

 

Wednesday 14th March 3.00pm Lent Liturgy Year 4 

 

Tuesday 20th March 2.30pm Class Mass Year 4 

 

Wednesday 21st March 3.00pm Lent Liturgy Year 5 

 

Friday 23rd March Good Shepherd Appeal 

                               (non-uniform day) 

 

Thursday 29th March 3.00pm Stations of the Cross                  

Liturgy Year 6 

 

Thursday 29th March 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 16th April 

School opens for Summer Term 

 

Parents, families and members of the parish are warmly 

invited to join us. 

 

 

 

STAFF NEWS 

 

This week, we welcome back our Deputy 

Headteacher, Mrs Courtney after her maternity 

leave.  Thank you to Mr Storey and Mrs Jump for 

their hard work in their acting roles on the Senior 

Leadership Team during Mrs Courtney’s leave. Mrs 

Courtney will be working mainly in Y6 alongside Mrs 

Jump, and will also be working with children across 

the school. Miss Vickers will be teaching Y5 4 days a 

week, and Mrs Courtney will be teaching Y5 on a 

Thursday. 

 

SCHOOL DISCO 

 

There will be a School Disco on Tuesday 6th March 

3.30pm to 4.45pm.  Entrance fee is £1.00 per child or 

£1.50 per family and if the children wish they can bring 

spending money for sweets, crisps, drinks, hot dogs etc. 
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